
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT
Business Licence Fee Waiver

Recommendation of the Committee

1. That the fees within Business Licence Bylaw 13138 be waived by 50 percent for the period
April 2021 to March 2022.

2. That the Corporate Programs revenue budget be reduced by $3.8M in 2021 and $1.1M in
2022 respectively, offset by a reduction in COVID-19 appropriated funding in the Financial
Stabilization Reserve.

History

At the March 22/26, 2021, Executive Committee meeting, the March 22, 2021, Urban Form and
Corporate Strategic Development report UFCSD00497 was considered.

Attachment

March 22, 2021, Urban Form and Corporate Strategic Development report UFCSD00497

Dealt with on March 22/26, 2021 |Executive Committee Report 12
1 of 1


